
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

April 19, 2018

Via e-mail

Laurence Levy
Greenberg Traurig, LLP
200 Park Avenue
New York, NY 10166

RE: MUR 7350 & 7351
Make America Number 1 and 

Jacquelyn James, Treasurer

Dear Mr. Levy:

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaints 
filed in the above mentioned matter we received via e-mail on April 18, 2018. After 
considering the circumstances in these matters, the Office of General Counsel has granted 
the requested extension.  Accordingly, your clients’ responses are due on or before the 
close of business April 30, 2018. You may contact me (MUR 7350) at 202-694-1539 or 
Christal Dennis (MUR 7351) at 202-694-1650 if you have any questions.  You may reach 
us both by e-mail at cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration

MUR735100078




